
Date: June 27, 2024 
TO: Federal Communication Commission  

Equipment Authorization Branch  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MID 21046  

Regarding FCC ID: JNF-BTS-319XP 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Due to the business consideration, we hereby declare that our product of Wireless 
Handheld Barcode Scanner; 
Model: Z-3190BT Plus , Z-3192BT Plus have as following difference 

Serial model Z-3192BT Plus are identical with main model 
Z-3190BT Plus and the difference is their color, printing and language.

Any questions regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Sherry Lin 
Title: CEO  
Phone: +886(02)8913-2598 
E-Mail: sherry.lin@zebex.com




